Lay Readers

We appreciate those who have volunteered to be Lay Readers for worship services. Additional volunteer
are always welcome! If you are unable to serve on the designated day, please make arrangements to
exchange with other assigned Lay Readers, and inform the Church secretary in order for the correct name
to be printed in the Sunday bulletin.
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